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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Year 9 Options Day 
 
On Monday 25th January, Year 9 will take part in a special ‘Options Day’; teachers will be 
running informative 20 minute sessions on their subject specialism in order to provide 
students with all the information they need to make their Options choices in February. 
Parents/carers will have an opportunity to ask follow-up questions to teachers the following 
day during our remote ‘Parents’ Afternoon’. 
 
The sessions will be a mixture of videos and live sessions with teachers. A special Google 
Classroom has been set up for the day; students can join this by using the code: a3zc3xx 
This code will also be shared on all English Classrooms. 
 
The below timetable has been set up for the day; we have included 5 minute brain and 
body breaks for students and it is important that they get up and move around during these 
mini-breaks. Students can ask teachers questions using the streams or by emailing them 
directly afterwards. 
 

Time Subject Teacher 

Period 1     

8.30 – 8.50 Art Mrs Caston-Cook 

8.55 – 9.15 Business Mr Hart 

9.20 – 9.40 Food Preparation and Nutrition Mrs Mulvihill 

Period 2     

9.45 – 10.05 Computer Science Mr Clarke 

10.10 – 10.30 Drama Miss Hutchison 

10.35 – 10.50 DT Mr Xenakis 

Break – Period 3     

11.10 – 11.30 MFL Mrs Ringland 

11.35 – 11.55 Geography Mrs Love 

12.00 – 12.20 History Mr Barrett 

Lunch – Period 4     

1.05 – 1.25 I-media Mr Clarke 

1.30 – 1.50 Health & Social Care Mrs Bell 

1.55 – 2.10 PE Mr Bartholomew 

Period 5     

2.15 – 2.35 Religious Studies Mr Anstee-Parry 

2.40 – 3.00 Music Mr Sansom 

3.05 – 3.25 Sociology Miss Wall 
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Students will shortly also receive an Options Booklet containing full details of each course 
and information regarding careers and further education choices. 
 
I hope students are looking forward to their Options Day and we look forward to helping 
guide them at this important stage in their careers. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me by email - 
robert.lay@holbrookacademy.org 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 
Mr R Lay 
Assistant Headteacher 
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